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This is an important message to those of you who still wish to book tickets for the Emergency Services Open Day on Sunday
16 September at Police and Fire HQ Portishead.

The previous round of tickets made available were snapped up via the on-line booking system in only 3 minutes.

There will be 2 more issues of tickets and we expect them to be just as popular. These will be released on the following
dates:

At 1pm on 8 August, and
At 7pm on 28 August
The link to book these tickets is: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emergency-services-open-day-2018-tickets-45970002515

PLEAE NOTE - This is a ticketed event only and you will need a valid ticket to attend.
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